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Mission Statement 

To use the resources and gifts God has given us to reach out to underprivileged, broken and 
hurting people, children - especially orphans - and adults, bringing healing, wholeness and 

empowerment through the gospel of Jesus Christ and through the power of the Holy Spirit at 
work in us and in those we serve. 
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Greetings! 
 

Well! Here we are, already 2 months into 2015 and I can already see we have 

quite a year ahead of us. As we look back into the year 2014, we have nothing 

but to thank God for His Grace and Love, which carried us through amidst 

challenges and difficulties we faced. In spite of the challenges, we remain 

grateful for the many positive highlights, visits and new partnerships we 

formed that carried us through with our vision of reaching out to the 

underprivileged children – especially Orphans.  

Also, to all our sponsors, donors and partners, we fully express our gratitude 
for your loyalty, generosity, support and prayers in the past year 2014. 
Orphanaid wouldn’t have been able to accomplish much without the much-
needed financial support and donations received in all areas. Every donation, 
every act of kindness and every prayer made a difference. 
 
Lastly, we are very much aware that we are simply vessels and 

administrators of God’s provision through His people. For this reason, I 

believe, your partnership together with us in 2015 will be able to make even 

greater impact in many lives as we utilise the resources and gifts God has 

given us to His glory.  

 
  

God bless  
Elias Ochele 

 

“You have been a refuge for the poor, a refuge for the needy in distress, a shelter 
from the storm and a shade from the heat...” Isaiah 25:4 
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MARATHON DES SABLES – GREG EDWARDS 

One of OrphanAid’s supporters, Greg Edwards, plans to fulfil a life-long dream 
of running the Marathon des Sables and raise money for his nominated charity, 
OrphanAID. This will be a tough 6 day marathon (covering 155 miles over 6 
days) through one of the world’s most extreme environments – the Sahara 
Desert. The race has been billed by the Discovery Channel as “the toughest 
footrace on the planet”. What makes it more challenging, is not that one is 
running the equivalent of a marathon a day in extreme heat, but also the fact 
that one has to be totally self-sufficient. The only provisions given by the 
organisers is a daily water ration (9 litres), and a basic Bedouin bouviac (tent).  
Ones’ clothes, food, medical supplies, sleeping bag etc have to be carried on the 
back.  
Greg’s personal goal is to complete rather than compete. More importantly, is 
to raise funds for OrphanAID (a South African charity which assists children who 
have been affected and infected by HIV/AIDs virus). OrphanAID assists with 
food, schooling, clothing, shelter, family support and Christian teachings.  
OrphanAID’s goal is to build a centralised community centre for the orphans to 
congregate, meet and use as a shelter.  The funds Greg hopes to raise won’t be 
able to build the entire centre, but hopefully would be enough to help build the 
centre’s cornerstone – the concrete foundation.  
 
Please follow him through his blog and race, which commences this Easter 
Weekend (5

th
 April 2015), and help contribute towards this quest. His race 

number is 0260, and his daily progress can be followed on the second web link 
(below – the tracking only becomes active once the race begins).  
Charity webpage:http://www.mycharitypage.com/GregE/;   
Race webpage: http://www.darbaroud.com/en/ . 
For South Africa based friends, families and supporters, donations can be made directly to Orphanaid (see details below).  
Thanks in advance for all of your kind support, monetary or otherwise. 
 

2014 CHRISTMAS PARTY  
 

Our BIG Annual Christmas party, which was held on the 10
th

 & 13
th

 of Dec. 2014 in 
both Embo and Molweni, was a success. With the assistance and support of our 
sponsors, we were able to bless between 150-200 orphans and underprivileged 
children in the Valley of 1000 Hills area with Christmas gifts. Soccer balls, hand 
bags, toys, stationary, sweets, snacks were amongst the stuffs given to the 
children. We are so thankful to all our donors and sponsors for their involvement 
in sharing the love of God with these young children, thus making the 2014 
Christmas party a memorable one for the children. To the staff, team members 
and volunteers, we thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your 
commitment, time and contribution in the year 2014. You’ve been such a blessing 
to this outreach ministry and to the Children 
 
 

BACK TO SCHOOL 2015 
 
It was our aim to ensure that the orphans under our care receive new school 

uniforms and stationary for 2015. We are so thankful that this has been made 

possible through different sponsors whose generous contributions have made it 

possible for these orphans to start the Year 2015 off with confidence and smiles 

on their faces. Thank you to Complimed, Rivercity Church (Aus) and Polyflex Natal 

for their contributions towards uniforms and stationary. 

 
 
 
 

http://www.mycharitypage.com/GregE/
http://www.darbaroud.com/en/
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XOLILE SHARES HER TESTIMONY….. 
 
My name is Xolile Sithole. Am 20years Old and I’m born again God fearing young lady. I 
started attending Thursday outreach meetings run by Orphanaid at the age of 13 years 
when I was in grade 7. I always paid attention to the teachings, but it wasn’t to learn and 
understand the Lord. Instead, it was for the purpose of giving an answer during question 
time so I could get a gift or a toy. My peers always made fun of me because I was always 
outgoing and loved being the centre of attention. It all made sense when I was in grade 10 
when I gave my life over to Jesus at Orphanaid’s camp and was baptised. It is then when I 
realized my life wasn’t my own; it belonged to God.  Being a Christian doesn’t mean perfect, 
but it just means one is forgiven. Yes challenges and trials have been there, but they have 
made me strong. I have grown to know, love and understand God whose love endures and 
is a forgiving God. At my first camp, Noncy asked us what we wanted to be when we grow 
up. I got up and said “I want to be a lawyer”. Well, I’m currently a registered 2

nd
 year Law 

student at the University of Pretoria.  
The Lord I chose when I was 13 years of age is the one who still keeps me. The first bible I 
owned was given to me by Maxwell, I cherish it still. The scripture that has been my source 
of success is James 4:6 “God opposes the proud, but He gives grace to the humble”. I’m thankful to the team at Orphanaid who 
raised me spiritually and gave me all the support. 
 

COMMUNITY OUTREACHES 
 

 Embo (Wed):  We opened our 2015 Wednesday outreach on the 21st January with 15 people in attendance. We shared the 

word in Psalms 23 by encouraging people to make Jesus their shepherd because He is a good shepherd that cares, provides 

and protects His sheep. We then prayed for those who want their lives 

transformed in 2015. 

Molweni (Thur): Our first Thursday outreach meeting in Molweni, which saw 

between 80 to 100 both children and pre-teens in attendance, was on the 22
nd

 of 

January 2015. There was a lot of excitement as the children shared some of the 

experiences they had during the long holiday break. Thereafter, they broke into 

different groups according to their ages for teachings and discussions. We were 

privileged to have a young local lady by the name Xolile who shared her life story 

and motivated the teens about schooling and keeping focused in life. 

Sunday fellowship 

God is doing amazing things in the community of Embo.  As we continue to share 
the good news of His Grace many people are coming to our Sunday fellowship. On 
our first fellowship of the year on 18 January 2015 the room was full to capacity 
with over 80 people attending. Our main vision is winning more souls for Jesus and 
discipling them as His word says. We want to see the valley being transformed for 
the Kingdom of God and the strongholds of ancestral worship, alcoholism and 
violence destroyed 

 
 
 
OUR 2014 MATRIC STUDENT 
 

We are glad that Fortunate did well in her last years’ matric exams and is now looking forward to 
pursue her studies in the field of nursing. She is grateful for the support she has received from 
Orphanaid since 2007. We wish her all the best in her studies and future dreams. 
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Mercy Ministry 

We gave our monthly food combo consisting of (10kg maize meal, 5kg beans, 5kg 

rice, 5kg, samp and 5kg sugar) to the 50 families we are supporting in Embo and 

Upper Molweni on Saturday 17
th

 January 2015. We are grateful to all our sponsors, 

who are making it possible for us to feed the orphans, vulnerable children, sick 

people and the elderly in these communities. We also gave out bucket full of 

groceries to 10 more families in Kwangcolosi donated by Grace Family Church in 

uMhlanga and 6 families in kwandengezi partnering with Pastor Emmanuel 

Buthelezi. 

Thank you to the following…… 

 

× Thanks to Grace Family Church (umhlanga) for donating a box of Bibles, 

35 buckets of food and babies stuff. 
× Tia Iyer for organizing and collecting maize meal for us 
× Sherradon from MoGa Catering for sponsoring food. 
× Marriane Potter for donating toys, bicycles and bags of clothes. 
× Love and Fire for donating bags of clothes 

 

 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Thank you for displaying the father heart of GOD! 
 
OrphanAid – (a division of Heart to Heart International), a Non-Profit Organization registered with the department of Social Welfare 
Services (025-063NPO). We provide assistance to Orphans and destitute families in formerly disadvantaged communities in the valley of 
1000 hills and as such we are 100% BEE Compliant. Details of our work can be found on: www.orphanaid.co.za 

 

Oversight & management: Garry Hare &, Elias Ochele  

149 Fischer Rd, Hillcrest, 3650 KZN. 
Tel No: + 27(0)31 7663413 

074 583 2587 (Elias) 
074 583 1201 (Max) 

 
Email: orphanaidcares@gmail.com 

Website: www.orphanaid.co.za 

Orphanaid’s Bank Details 

Name: Heart to Heart International 
Bank: First National Bank RSA 

Account No: 62081856505 
Branch code: 221 526 

 
International SWIFT banking code: 

FIRNZAJJ 

http://www.orphanaid.co.za/
mailto:orphanaidcares@gmail.com
http://www.orphanaid.co.za/

